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4th October 2022

A MESSAGE FROM THE PTA OF ST ANDREW'’S

Dear Parents/Carers,

In partnership with Cauliflower Cards, we have again organised our annual Christmas Card design
project for this year. The project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also
raising funds for our school.

Over the next few weeks, all the children will be busy creating their own individual design within their
classes and their artwork will be coming home with them as soon as it's completed. Their designs can
then be used to produce personalised Christmas cards, gift labels, wrapping paper, A5 spiral bound
notebooks and mugs.

Not only will it be very exciting for your child to see their work as a finished professional, printed
product but the cards themselves are great for sending a more personal greeting to friends and
family at Christmas and the mugs make wonderful gifts!

Orders and payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil order
form. Please follow the process below:

1. Log on to xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk

2. Click on the ‘Parents Shop’ link and create an account (if you did this last year you may already
have an account)

3. Using the unique artwork code on your child(ren)’s artwork pack, place your merchandise order
and pay online to Cauliflower Cards direct. This will need to be done by Tuesday 18th
October 2022,

4. For all orders placed online please return your artwork to school no later than
Tuesday 18th October 2022. We appreciate this timing is tight but we want to ensure we get
the artwork off to the printer promptly so that items are delivered in plenty of time for Christmas.
If you don't return your artwork, it won’t be possible for Cauliflower Cards to print your items and
fulfil your orders.

5. Cauliflower Cards aim to deliver your orders to school by the end of the first week in December.
Your items will then be sent home with your child as soon as possible.

6. Please refer to your order form for further information and instructions.

We want the items you order to be as perfect as possible so please do not be tempted to add any
sellotape, staples, paperclips, metallic pens/paint, or reflective/shiny materials as these things can
impact the quality of the printed image. Also, try to keep designs unfolded and damage free as
creases and marks will show on the final print.
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Remember, school will receive commission for every item purchased. So even by buying just a pack
of cards or a mug you’ll be helping our school. Also, ordering items early earns our school even more
commission!

For any child(ren) absent from school, please contact the school office and we will endeavour to get
your child’s artwork to you.

Thank you for your continued support.

The PTA of St Andrew's



